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COUNCIL OF CONGREGATION

At the start of each day, participants gathered at their assigned table for
a sharing of the Word. Thereafter, the work was carried out creatively.
All had the opportunity to share ideas with all the sisters, as the
composition of the tables was constantly changing. The comings and
goings and the different configurations enabled everyone to
participate fully. 

TO WHICH GENERAL CHAPTER DOES WISDOM
CALL US TO LIVE IN THIS MOMENT OF OUR
HISTORY?



The last few days were spent concretizing the elements that will
constitute the preparation for the General Chapter and defining the role
of the Preparation Committee. Following a meeting with Mr. Matthieu
Daum, the Preparation Committee was able to present a timeline with
some steps towards the General Chapter. The Entity Leaders will share
with you the experience they have had and the trajectory we are on. 
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At the end of the week, the assembly
expressed its satisfaction and
gratitude to Mr. Matthieu Daum for
his guidance and leadership of the
Council of the Congregation. 

TIME FOR LAUGHTER...
Recreational evening on June 7

Creativity is our language. What better way to relax and bond than
through play and laughter? On June 7, our entertainers announce an
impromptu visit from two Savoy princesses.

Srs. Henedina from Asia-Oceania, Lamercie from
Haiti, Evelyne from the United States and Henriette
from Madagascar.



Meet Princess Gommette and Princess Cerise.
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Sr. Carmen Belen                        Sr. Consuelo Del Pilar

Did you know that we had entertainers among us? Singing, dancing
and games enlivened the evening. There was a lot of fun to be shared!



During the evening, the General Team expresses its thanks to Sr.
Ginette Ulysse, who completed her term as General Secretary last
February. 
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Our princesses presented her with a
card and a gift in recognition of her
many years of service to the
Congregation.

Sr. Rani expresses our gratitude and
wishes her a good rest and
happiness in her new mission back
in Haiti. Congratulations Sr. Ginette.        

Sr. Ruth Dary has completed her
term as General Treasurer with flying
colours. The last few years have been
full of challenges, but Sr. Dary has
risen to them. Sr. Rani expresses her
gratitude and announces that her
mandate has been renewed. 
Congratulations Sr. Dary!


